[bookmark: _GoBack]To submit a request to change the status or close a job number, contact:
DOT.AcctJobNumbers@dot.nj.gov
See links below for detailed information regarding these requests:  
1. Requests to change the status of a job number and closing down the job number linked to a federal agreement
2. Changing status of job number announcement
